
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

‘Learning and growing hand in hand together, following the 
footsteps of Jesus.’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monthly Newsletter 
 

December 2022 

Diolch 
Thank you to everyone who came to support our Christmas Bazaar on 
Thursday. Classes were proud to sell their crafts and raised funds for 
school. 
A big ‘Diolch’ to the Friends for planting a Christmas tree on our field 
and for also arranging a tree for our ‘Carols around the tree’ evening 
coming up before the end of term.  
 
Reminder 
Please remember that the Friends are still selling raffle tickets. These 
will be available to purchase at our Christmas Plays next week.  
 

Important Dates 
 

7th December – Little Acorns and Willow Christmas play 
performance - afternoon and evening. 
8th December – Elm and Sycamore Christmas play performance 
– afternoon and evening. 
9th December – Christmas Jumper Day - Fun Run –- £1 for Save 
the children. 
13th December – Panto for full time children at the Torch Theatre 
– later return to school. Details to follow.  
16th December – Christmas Service in church – TBC 
19th December – Carols around the tree at school – 6pm 
23rd December – Break up for Christmas 
9th January – Return to school. 
4th February – National Number Day to raise £ for NSPCC. 
 
 Strep A 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Penblwydd Hapus i  
 

Little Acorns 
Cai – 4 oed 

Florence H – 4 oed 
Nell – 4 oed 

 
Dosbarth Willow 
Florence W- 7 oed 

 
Dosbarth Elm 

Hannah – 8 oed 
Elin – 8 oed 

 
Dosbarth Sycamore 

Joel – 9 oed 
Gethin - 9 oed 
Blake – 10 oed 
Dylan – 10 oed 

 
Dosbarth Oak 
Casey – 11 oed 
Alfie P – 11 oed 
Macie P – 11 oed 
Liberty – 11 oed 

 
 
 
 

Please scan the QR code for further 
information about Strep A. Before half term 
we did have cases of Scarlet Fever, but at 
present there are no confirmed cases in 
school. Please be vigilant for the 
characteristic symptom of scarlet fever - a 
widespread, fine pink-red rash that feels like 
sandpaper to touch. Other symptoms include 
a high temperature, a flushed face and a red, 
swollen tongue. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer of the Month 
 

Dear Lord,  
Thank you for all the fun and excitement of 

Christmas. Thank you for the amazing nativity 
story, that tells us about the birth of Jesus. Thank 
you for sending your son, a gift from you into this 

world. 
Amen 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newyddion y Cyngor Cymraeg 
Here are some Welsh Christmas words and phrases to use 
this December. 

 
Nadolig Llawen – Merry Christmas 
Coeden Nadolig – Christmas Tree 

Seren – star 
Baban Iesu – Baby Jesus 
Robing goch – Red robin 

Celyn – Holly 
Siôn Corn – Father Christmas 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newyddion Y Llais 
We raised £96 in our reindeer raffle at the bazaar. Diolch 
to everyone who came to support.  
 
We have set our Right of the month mission for December. 
Please see attached letter. Children who bring in their 
mission to share in school will get a classroom reward 
(house points or a star in their jar).  
 
We are currently planning National Number Day to raise 
money for the NSPCC.  
 
As a school, we are currently working on our whole school 
vision. It is important to us that as parents and carers you 
have an opportunity to share your thoughts and views.  
Please take time to scan the QR code below to have your 
say.  

 
                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Right of the 
Month 

 
Article 14 

To follow your 
own religion. 

 
 

 

Monthly Attendance 
November 
 
Little Acorns – 91.3% 
 
Willow – 96.3% 
 
Elm – 97.1% 
 
Sycamore – 96.4% 
 
Oak – 95.2% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


